
 

 

 
NP/LL 06.04.17 

Year 6 Summer Dates 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Good news! After being told earlier in the year that the summer term was fully booked 
for Bikeability, we have been offered a cancellation date by the Hampshire provider 
for this, which is fantastic. So Bikeability training will be delivered to Year 6 in the week 
beginning Monday 17th July (which is the last week of term).  
 
The training will last from Monday – Thursday and more specific details will follow 
closer to the event. This has always proved to be popular with Year 6 in the past and 
such an important life skill so we are delighted that it is able to go ahead. As a result 
of this training, we have moved the time and date for the Year 6 Leavers Service. 
 
We have also had a phone call from the Houses of Parliament Education Service 
offering us an alternative date for our postponed visit. So this visit will now take place 
on Wednesday 24th May. The timeslots we have been allocated for our tours are 
11.15am and 11.45am, so the coach will be leaving school at 8.00am promptly. We 
anticipate that we will be back at school at 5.00pm but will inform you by text if the 
coach is delayed. As we already have permission slips and payment for this trip, we 
will assume that all children will be coming on this trip and take current 
medical/contacts forms with us. If there are any changes to these, please let the 
office know.  
 
Important dates for the summer term for Year 6 (that we are aware of at the moment 
– we will keep you updated): 
 

Monday 8th - Thursday 11th May 2017 SATS 

Wednesday 24th May 2017 Year 6 trip to Houses of Parliament 

Friday 30th June 2017 Summer Fair (Year 6 will be helping the 
BSA for this event by organising stalls and 
events) 

Monday 3rd & Tuesday 4th July 2017   Ringwood Secondary School Induction days 

Tuesday 20th June & Wednesday 5th July 2017 Highcliffe Secondary School Induction days 

Tuesday 11th July 2017 Year 6 show 

Wednesday 12th July 2017 Year 6 show 

Monday 17th - Thursday 20th July 2017 Bikeability Training 

Friday 21st July 9.00am Year 6 Leavers Service in St Mary’s Church 

 
The summer term is usually a busy one for Year 6 and we try to make their last term 
with us a memorable one.  
 
Regards, 
 
Nikki Pollitt 
Deputy Head 
 


